
COUNTY  OF   MONMOUTH   
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE 
MONMOUTH COUNTY SOLID WASTE PLAN 

 
In accordance with the requirements of the New Jersey Solid Waste Management Act 
(N.J.S.A. 13:1E-1 et seq), the Monmouth County Board of Chosen Freeholders will be 
holding a public hearing on Thursday, March 9, 2017, at 1:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 
the matter may be heard, at the Monmouth County Hall of Records, Freeholders Meeting 
Room, second floor, One East Main Street, in Freehold, New Jersey. 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to hear persons interested in, or who would be affected by, a 
proposed amendment to the Monmouth County Solid Waste Plan entitled “Proposed 
Expansion of the Class B Recycling Center at Gold Star Recycling, Inc., 133 Amboy Road, 
Marlboro”, which would allow the expansion of Gold Star Recycling, Inc. to apply to the 
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) for expansion of the facility 
to increase the amount of recyclable concrete, brick, block, asphalt, and stone from 300 
tons per day or 1,500 tons per week to a maximum of 800 tons per day with a weekly 
tonnage o 3,000 tons per week at its existing office and construction yard located at Block 
178; Lots 297 and 298, comprising 9.95 acres on Amboy Road at the cited address.  This 
Class B Recycling Center would is allowed to operate Monday through Friday from 7:00 
a.m. until 5:00 p.m., and on Saturdays from 7:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m.    Any person may 
appear at this hearing in person, or by agent, or by attorney. 
 
Copies of this proposed amendment have been distributed to each municipality in 
Monmouth County via electronic mail, and have also been distributed to each branch of the 
Monmouth County Library System.  Copies are additionally available on request to the 
Monmouth County Solid Waste Coordinator at the Monmouth County Reclamation Center.  
Any written comments should be directed to the Solid Waste Coordinator, c/o Monmouth 
County Reclamation Center, 6000 Asbury Avenue, Tinton Falls, New Jersey, 07753.  
Comments received on or before March 17, 2017 will be appended to the official Public 
Hearing Transcript that will be sent to the NJDEP Commissioner.  Questions regarding this 
amendment or hearing may be directed to the Monmouth County Solid Waste Coordinator 
at phone 732-683-8686 ext. 8961. 
 
Stuart A. Newman 
Solid Waste Coordinator 
County of Monmouth     
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
(do not print information below the dotted line) 
 
to appear in the Asbury Park Press legal advertisements on 
Thursday, February 16, 2017 and Thursday, February 23, 2017 


